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PICKENS COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS & REGISTRATION 
 

 

December 7th, 2021 

 

Board of Elections & Registration Chair Josh Tippens called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

I. ATTENDANCE 

 

  Josh Tippens 

  Mike Carver 

  Rebecca Cantrell 

  Barbara Balducci 

           

 County Staff in attendance: 

   

Stacey Godfrey- Supervisor 

        

 Others in attendance:  

   

  None   

 

    

II. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

Josh Tippens led the pledge of allegiance. 
   

III. MINUTES 

 

A motion was made by Mike Carver, seconded by Barbara Balducci, to adopt the minutes from the 

November 4th, 2021, meeting. Members Mike Carver, Barbara Balducci, & Rebecca Cantrell voted 3 (Yes), 

to 0 (No) to approve the minutes, the vote was unanimous. 

 

IV. AGENDA 

 

A motion was made by Becky Cantrell, seconded by Mike Carver to approve the proposed 

agenda. Members Mike Carver, Barbara Balducci, & Rebecca Cantrell voted 3 (Yes), to 0 (No) 

to approve the agenda, the vote was unanimous. 

 

 
V. OLD BUSINESS 

 
NONE 



 - 2 - 

 
 

 

VI. NEW BUSINESS 

 

NONE 

 
VII. STAFF COMMENTS 

 

Supervisor Stacey Godfrey told the board that the office staff has been boxing up paperwork that 

goes to the clerk of court from the election. She stated several open records requests have come 

in over the last several days asking for information from the 2020 election. The information 

being requested would be in sealed boxes at the courthouse, but after talking with Jennifer 

Jordan, Clerk of Court, those boxes cannot be opened without a court order. The office is also 

working on end of the year paperwork. Confirmation for the 2022 budget is still waiting on 

approval to include amendments for several line items including the warranty on voting 

machines. The Town of Talking Rock returned their IGA and will be filed with the county clerk. 
 

VIII. PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 

NONE 

   
IX. BOARD COMMENTS 

 

NONE 

 

X. ADJOURN 
 

Motion made by Becky Cantrell, seconded by Mike Carver, to adjourn the meeting at 6:46 p.m. Members 

Mike Carver, Barbara Balducci, & Rebecca Cantrell voted unanimously 3 (Yes), to 0 (No) to adjourn the 

meeting.  


